
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Trollwood Winter Academy Registration Open 
For Immediate Release 
 
Following a summer filled with extraordinary experiences, Trollwood Performing Arts School 
is thrilled to invite students back into its facilities this winter for Trollwood Winter Academy.  
 

WHAT:    Trollwood Winter Academy 
WHEN:    January 14, 2023 through February 11, 2024 
WHERE:  Bluestem Center for the Arts, 801 50th Avenue South, Moorhead 
REGISTRATION: Register for Winter Academy here 

 
Trollwood Winter Academy registration is now open. This winter, Trollwood Performing Arts 
School is offering Musical Theatre Audition Prep courses for students in high school and 
middle school, Grades 5-12. Classes are scheduled every Sunday from 3-6:15 p.m. from 
January 14 through February 11. 
 
Musical Theatre Audition Prep courses nurture students’ talent for every stage, from 
ensemble performances to leading roles. Each class session features a balanced blend of 
vocal music instruction and dance instruction led by talented and experienced mentors 
to ensure that students are prepared to impress at their next audition. 
 
Trollwood Winter Academy is a perfect fit for students aiming to participate in Trollwood’s 
summer lineup of performance opportunities, including the 2024 Mainstage Musical, The 
Addams Family, the Trollwood Children’s Theatre or Totally Trollwood middle school 
productions, or any other stage calling their name. 
 
Trollwood is hosting a Black Friday Sale now through Thanksgiving weekend. Those who 
register for Trollwood Winter Academy by Sunday, November 25 will receive 10% off 
registration fees. 
 
ORGANIZATION BACKGROUND. Trollwood Performing Arts School is a unique youth 
development organization committed to providing high quality performing arts education, 
exceptional community entertainment, and activities that promote appreciation for 
cultural diversity. The mission is to inspire those we serve through the arts to realize their full 
potential and be a positive influence in the global community. Trollwood and the 
Bluestem Center for the Arts is an exciting collaboration between Fargo Public Schools 
and the City of Moorhead, serving as a testament to our region’s commitment to the arts. 
The center opened in 2009 thanks to the generous support of the entire community. 
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Trollwood Performing Arts School 
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801 50th Ave S 
Moorhead, MN 56560 
 

 

https://trollwood.org/winter-academy-registration-form/
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